
Editor’s Comment:   

Looking at the various versions of the manuscript along with the comments of the reviewers, I would 
say that this is marginally acceptable for publication in the Physical Science International Journal. 

Editor’s Details:  

Dr. Thomas F. George 
Chancellor / Professor, Department of Chemistry and Physics, University of Missouri-St. Louis, 
Boulevard St. Louis, USA 
  

 

 


